From:

Sent: 27 June 2020 14:27

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>

Subject: Application New Premise Licence for E&E Mini Market Ltd., 4 Library Parade, Craven Park
Road NW10 8SG

Dear Business Licence:

We are writing you in regards to new premise licence application (see attached notice) for E
and E Mini Market Ltd., 4 Library Parade, Craven Park Road NW10 8SG. There is no licence
application number as of yet as it does not appear on the consultation page.

We wish to object to the new premise licence application for E and E Mini Market Ltd., 4
Library Parade, Craven Park Road NW10 8SG as there are far too many off licences already
in the area, ASB is rampant, particularly street drinking, and this is located within the
Harlesden ClZ.

https://www.brent.gov.uk/media/16415184/statement-of-licensing-policy-2020-2025.pdf A
CIZ creates circumstances in which any new licence or variation to an existing licence

that increases the scope for the sale of alcohol within the specified area will not be

granted unless the applicant can evidence that the operation of the licence or licence
variation will not contribute to the issues identified to be addressed by the CIZ.

Please confirm our objection will be taken into account given the application does not yet
appear on the consultation page online.

Thank you.
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